
From:   John Logan   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   April 10, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

On behalf of AeroVironment, thank you for your note regarding conforming the pending application with
the FAA's coordination. We have amended the application to indicate the radius of operations the FAA
authorized.   

We appreciate the Commission's consideration. Please call upon us with any questions.


